
New Braceworks Add-on for Vectorworks Spotlight Previews at Prolight + Sound 
  

Ongoing demos of temporary structure analysis add-on planned at booth E60, Hall 3.0 during Frankfurt, 
Germany conference 

  
Frankfurt, Germany (April 4, 2017)—Global design software developer Vectorworks, Inc. is announcing 
Braceworks, a new 3D Finite Element Analysis (FEA) add-on for Vectorworks Spotlight, at the Prolight + 
Sound 2017 conference from April 4 to April 7 at Vectorworks’ German distributor ComputerWorks 
GmBH’s booth E60, Hall 3.0. 
  
Braceworks provides design, production and rigging professionals with an easy way to gauge the 
performance of temporary structures under load to ensure safety and compliance with engineering codes 
and standards. By adding Braceworks into Spotlight, designers for the first time have a completely 
integrated entertainment modeling, analysis and documentation process. Braceworks will be available as 
an add-on to Spotlight with the Vectorworks 2018 release this fall, at which time pricing will be made 
available.  
  
“With today’s workflows, it’s difficult for entertainment professionals to quickly and accurately assess the 
safety of their designs,” said Vectorworks CEO Dr. Biplab Sarkar. "Giving them access to structural 
analysis within their 3D design environment is a massive improvement for their workflows. It not only will 
save them time and effort, but make it much easier to quickly evaluate how design changes will impact a 
structure’s performance.” 
  
Developed in collaboration with DeerSoft GmbH, Braceworks analyzes complete 3D structural systems 
modeled in Spotlight. It supports point and distributed load types, straight and curved members, and 
multiple materials. The FEA enables static analysis with results displaying graphically on the model for 
easy reference. Braceworks also includes support for Eurocodes and upcoming ESTA standards, such as 
the E1.6. Furthermore, detailed calculation reports are automatically generated, and files can be exported 
as DTSV to be easily shared with structural engineers. 
  
“Globally, the safety of temporary truss structures has come under scrutiny, so entertainment designers 
are constantly adjusting to new regulations and standards,” explained Moritz Staffel, managing director of 
DeerSoft GmbH. “Braceworks makes it easy for professionals to certify the safety of their structures.” 
  
Those attending Prolight + Sound in Frankfurt, Germany from April 4 to April 7 can learn more about 
Braceworks at ComputerWorks’ booth E60, Hall 3.0. Additionally, designers can find out more by 
tweeting @Vectorworks. 
  
Media members can secure an interview about Braceworks by emailing Vectorworks Communications 
Manager Lauren Meyer at lmeyer@vectorworks.net.  
  
About Vectorworks, Inc. 
Vectorworks, Inc. is a global design and BIM software developer serving over 650,000 professionals in 
the architecture, landscape and entertainment industries. Since 1985, we’ve been committed to helping 
designers capture inspiration, nurture innovation, communicate effectively and bring their visions to life. 
With our cross-platform software, designers can build data-rich, visual models without sacrificing the 
design process, while collaborating efficiently throughout the project life-cycle. Headquartered in 
Columbia, Maryland, Vectorworks is a part of the Nemetschek Group. Learn how we empower designers 
to create experiences that transform the world at vectorworks.net. 
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